
 

 

CEA Ref: N28-21  
Date: 16 August 2021 
 
To: CEA Approved Course Providers (ACPs) 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
[NOTICE 28-21] UPDATED ADVISORY ON THE CONDUCT OF REAL ESTATE 
SALESPERSON (RES) AND REAL ESTATE AGENCY (REA) COURSES FOR OUR 
TRANSITION TOWARDS COVID-19 RESILIENCE 
 

1. The Council for Estate Agencies (CEA) would like to inform you on the updated measures 

to observe for the conduct of courses from 10 August 2021. 

 

2. The Multi-Ministry Taskforce (MTF) announced on 6 August 2021 the increase in the 

permissible group size for social gatherings from 2 to 5 persons. Hence, if you are 

conducting in-person courses or group work, it should be done in groups of no more than 

5 persons, based on the prevailing Safe Management Measures (SMMs). 

 
3. Working from home remains the default at workplaces and online learning is still strongly 

encouraged.  

 
4. Please be reminded to follow all mandatory requirements and guidance issued by other 

government ministries and agencies. CEA’s updates on measures to observe for the 

conduct of in-person courses will be aligned with SSG’s advisory. 

 

5. We seek your continued support and cooperation to protect the health and safety of your 
employees, RESs and the community.  If you require any clarification, please email Ms 
Joelle Lee at Joelle_lee@cea.gov.sg or Ms Angie Han at angie_han@cea.gov.sg. Thank 
you. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
CHIA I-LING (MS) 
DIRECTOR (POLICY & PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT) 
COUNCIL FOR ESTATE AGENCIES 
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